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NEW TERM 
Autumn term started on  
Wednesday  September 
4th 

A warm welcome to all 
our new members 

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY  

🎅   🎄  🎶  🎅 🎄 🎶  
Sunday 8th December 
3pm Christmas Concert  

Wednesday 18th 
December 12.30pm 
Christmas lunch at the 
Black Jug  Doh will 
update us with details 

Wednesday 2nd April 
2025 we have been asked 
to sing in Southwater at 
the Welcome Club in the 
afternoon  

More details to follow  

AUTUMN NEWS 
  | NEW MD  | DECEMBER 2024 🎅 🎄 🎶

WELCOME TO OUR NEW  
MUSICAL DIRECTOR  
We welcomed Sharon in September as our Musical 
Director. She is a singer/songwriter and 
professional musician who has been composing, 
teaching and producing music for many years. 
Sharon also teaches piano and guitar and is the   
MD for two other choirs in the Brighton area.

Sharon has studied classical piano since the age of 

6 and taught herself to play the guitar 🎸  

“Singing has always been very natural to me and I 
have been singing since I could talk!”

HORSHAM HARMONY STEERING GROUP  

We continue to work behind the scenes and meet up to 
plan the running of the choir. 

MIKE ~ collects subs, pays bills, creates posters, runs website 

ALI ~ books venues and bar, communication with charity. 

VIV ~ collects and coordinates raffle prizes 

DOH ~ plans social events, created business cards 

JAN ~ local free advertising 

PAT ~ newsletter editor 

http://www.horshamharmonychoir.co.uk
mailto:horshamharmony@outlook.com
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CONCERT DETAILS 
8 December 2024  

Please arrive at YMCA FC 
at 1.30pm to put our 
chairs and set up hall 

• Rehearsal  

• Audience arrive for 
3pm start  

• First half of concert  

• Interval (approx 
3.30pm) ~                             
Raffle and donations in 
aid of Springboard  

• Second half of concert 
(approx 4pm)  

• Audience reminded to 
collect raffle prizes 

• Clearing away & leave 
hall by 5.30pm 

Choir members please 
wear black trousers/skirt/ 
and top /or dress with 
added sparkle & 
Christmassy decorations 

If you can please donate 
some wine, gifts, beer, 
chocolates etc for raffle 
prizes  

That would be great!  

Bring them on the day 
please 

      DURING THE CONCERT   

               INTERVAL  

Bar available also serving  
Mulled Wine  

Mince Pies will be served 

Last opportunity to buy raffle 
tickets  
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